Board of Supervisors,
Please do Not renew the Wildlife Services contract!

Sonoma county has shown that there are other and better ways to deal with wild animals in Mendocino county. We
need to be able to live with the animals that are our neighbors and have other methods of dealing with ‘problem’
animals.

Thank you,
Holly Ferretta



